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Honorable Chair Fahey, Vice Chair Breese-Iverson, Vice Chair Knopf and Rules 

Committee Members, 

I support HB2585. 

This bill gives the control of their voter registration back to the people. It is a very 

important event. If it passes, they won't have to be concerned when they go to DMV 

before an election that their address has changed to their business address where 

they have their business car, or that their political party has changed befor a primary. 

Nor if they are a non citizen will they have to be concerned that they were 

automatically registered to vote which would have jeopardized their immigration 

status. All of these things have happened to people in Oregon. 

They can still register to vote or change anything they need, such as change their 

political party or address. 

Thank you so much for this bill. Please pass it immediately. 

Best Regards, 

Janice Dysinger 

Clean Voter Rolls PAC 


